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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Donnie Hayes, NADE National Membership Director

Date:

August, 2014


Subject:
2014 NADE National Report
It has been as honor and a privilege to serve NADE as the National Membership Director this past year.  My goal as membership director was to continue encouraging and assisting chapters and regions to implements ongoing recruitment and retention initiatives.

Since August 2013, I have:

· Worked closely with our NADE website contractor to respond to and resolve any individual or Chapters’ questions or specific concerns about membership issues and promptly update membership changes.  

· I have distributed membership recruitment materials to the local Chapter with the Help of the NADE website contractor, and the CCP chair.  
· I worked with the CCP Chair and NADE website contractor to launched January and June membership drives.
· I have submitted articles to the NADE Advocate for publication.
· During the year, I have approved numerous Membership grants to assist Chapters with recruitments efforts.  
· I have conducted the National Membership Contest.  Awards will be presented during the National Conference.
Your NADE membership is an investment in your career.  As members, I hope you are proud of the achievements that NADE was able to accomplish this past year.  These achievements were possible only because NADE members chose to become involved.  We can all be proud of the achievements earned by our professional association.  

I would like to thank Jennifer Nottingham, NADE President for giving me the opportunity to serve NADE this past year as NADE’s National Membership Director. I also thank the NADE Board for all their assistance.  I encourage all of you to continue to engage in recruitment and retention activities to ensure the viability of our organization.   

Respectfully,

Donnie E. Hayes

NADE National Membership Director
